
 

COVID-19 INFORMATION FOR STUDENTS 

Welcome back! We have made a number of changes to comply with the 

State Government’s physical distancing and hygiene requirements.  

Due to smaller class sizes, bookings are essential, no drop ins, sorry! 

Please do not come to class if you are unwell, we are obliged to ask you 

to leave if you are showing symptoms. Practice online instead. 

Physical Distancing 

• Doors will be unlocked 15mins before class start time 

• Marked spaces outside for queueing when you enter 

• Separate Entry/Exit doors   

• Marked spaces for mat placement, teacher will guide you 

• Valuables/shoes to be taken to your mat space 

• Let’s stick to verbal greetings for now! 

• Leave straight after class, socialise outside please.  

Hygiene 

• BYO yoga equipment 

• Hand sanitiser station at entry 

• Hand washing facilities available 

• Practice good cough/sneeze etiquette 

• No cash payments 

• We’re cleaning before and after each session 
 
As much as it pains us to do so, class time has been reduced to one 
hour to allow us extra time for cleaning.   
 
We have a COVID-19 Safety Plan & have completed the government’s 
infection control training, certificates are available for inspection on site.  
All our venues also have their own COVID-19 Safety Plan. 
 

CONTACT US ON 0439 966 059 OR INFO@CHARLEYOGA.COM.AU 
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